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A SPECIAL NOTE TO SAY FAREWELL
I would like to take this opportunity to say how it has been a privilege to serve at Thomas
Hassall since the very first day we opened our doors and I have many wonderful memories
to take away with me as I enter retirement.

One of the highlights for me has been to see the children grow and mature over the years from
when they started as little people in Kindy or Prep. I will miss being here at the College, but I hope
to visit from time to time.

So it’s goodbye for now and I wish you all God’s blessings for the future and thank you for your
partnership in the journey of learning over the 20 years I’ve worked at the College.

Mrs Sue Hewson
Early Stage 1 Coordinator
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